
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Saint Paul City Council will hold a public hearing on the proposed 2020-24 
Consolidated Plan and 2020-21 Annual Action Plan on Wednesday, March 18, 2020, at 
5:30 p.m., in the City Council Chambers, 3rd Floor, 15 West Kellogg Boulevard. The 
proposed 2020-24 Consolidated Plan and 2020-21 Annual Action Plan are available for 
review and comment at https://www.stpaul.gov/conplan between March 6, 2020 and 
April 5, 2020 at 5 p.m. Written comments should be addressed to: City of Saint Paul, 
Planning and Economic Development, Attn: Emma Siegworth, City Hall Annex, Suite 
1400, 25 West 4th Street, Saint Paul, MN 55102 or emma.siegworth@ci.stpaul.mn.us. 
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